

643 North Orleans Street Chicago, Illinois 60610 312/266-4700

Mr. Jim Cerami Cerami Construction Company 908 W. Lake Street Melrose Park, Illinois 60160

Dear Mr. Cerami:

Too many times in my job I only deal with the problems with subcontractors in a negative way, this time I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for the outstanding job your company did on the recent project for the Gertrude B. Nielsen Child Care & Learing Center, in Northbrook.

This project as you know had a very tight schedule and thanks to the cooperation and co-ordination of all the subcontractors on the project, we were able to open the school on time.

Please convey to those who put this extra effort forth that the Owner is very pleased with the first class job that was done.

Very truly yours,

PEPPER CONSTRUCTION COMPANY

J. Stanley Pepper,

President